
 

 

MEDICATION POLICY 
 
Dear Patient, 
 
The Doctors at Valley Eye strive to provide the highest quality of eye care to our                
patients. 
 
The medications we prescribe to treat your eye problem may not always be             
covered by your insurance. If a medication that we have prescribed is            
unaffordable to you, please contact your pharmacy or insurance company to get            
alternative options. 
 
If we believe that the alternative medication is a reasonable and safe option for              
the condition we are treating, we will be happy to submit this prescription to your               
pharmacy or mail order. Since we do not have access to everyone’s drug formulary              
to be able to tell which medications are or are not covered, we will need your help                 
in getting these medication options from your pharmacy or insurance Company. 
 
Unfortunately, we cannot always guarantee that this alternative medication which          
is covered by your insurance company will be equally effective in treating your eye              
condition as the one we originally recommended for you. 
 
Preserving your eyesight is our primary goal and objective. We remain available to             
attend to all your eyecare needs and concerns. Providing the highest level of care              
to you and your family is our mission. 
 
We thank you for your confidence and understanding, 
 
Regards, 
 
The Doctors and Staff at Valley Eye Professionals 


